
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                         Friday, 05 October 2018 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

I’d like to thank all those who went to Harvest Festival last week and made donations.  I was very sorry to have missed 

this wonderful service, but was told Year Six led the service very well and I am very proud of them all.   

Well done to all the children that completed the Summer Reading Challenge and received certificates. 

We have some great news, we have found a new supplier for school dinners.  We will send out a new menu 

for you to have a look at next week.  The new menus will start the 5th November when you return from your 

half term holiday.  Please ensure you have completed your school dinner orders by Thursday 18th October 

as we will be unable to amend orders, or accept new orders, after that date. 

Next week we will put out the parents evening signup sheets in the school office, Tuesday 9th October.   

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 

 

Sponsored Balance 

Sorry for the delay, we now have the total raised for the sponsored balance.  It was an amazing £1322.70, thank you 

to everyone that helped and donated to this event. 

McMillan Coffee Afternoon 

A huge thank you to everyone who came along and supported our Macmillan coffee afternoon. Thank you to those 

who donated cakes, bought cakes, served, set up, washed up and tidied away.  The total raised was £104.50. 

 

Certificates 

The certificates and awards given in this week’s Celebration Assembly were as follows: 

Class Certificates – w/e 05/10/2018 Alex Bowman, Lilli Morris, Joshua Locke, Summer Mounty 

Good Work Certificates – w/e 05/10/2018 Jonah King, Owen Squires, Beth Williams, Finley Lewis 

 

Bronze Badge – Isabel Hinds 

Silver Badge – Samuel Windel 
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 Wednesday 17th October Open Morning for new reception 2019 

 Monday 22nd October Parents evening KS1 and 2 From 3.30pm 

 Tuesday 23rd October Parents evening KS1 and 2 From 3.30pm 

 Wednesday 24th October TD Day 

 Thursday 25th October Half term 

 Monday 5th November Term Starts 

 Friday 9th November Remembrance service in church 9.30am 

 Wednesday 12th December Christmas Nativity 2.30pm 

 Thursday 13th December Christmas Nativity 

 Thursday 20th December Christmas church service 

 Friday 21st December End of term 
 

Key Dates:  


